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Interested in pursuing work
under the supervision of a
regulated health professional
in a variety of settings
including: home care, assisted
living facilities, and long-term
care? 
 
 The Health Care Aid Certificate
program equips you to provide
compassionate care to
patients in hospitals, long-term
care facilities, and even client
homes. You’ll assist with daily
living activities and be a valued
member of the healthcare
team.

The applications deadline is
fast approaching! 

Register Today!

Program starts on January 7, 2025

Contact Theresa at cac@stettlerlearning.com
or 403-742-6700 for more information.

Our office will be closed December
21st to January 5th. We are back

with our regular hours on January
6th.

Office Closure

Our staff partnered with FCSS and gave
away hot chocolate, cookies, and candy

canes during Moonlight Madness



FESTIVAL OF LIGHTS
A big thank you to the Stettler Festival of
Lights committee and all the amazing
volunteers for a wonderful evening! We
truly appreciate all the hard work that went
into making the event so special. Your
dedication brings joy to our community! 

RECURRING PROGRAMS
REMINDER
If you haven’t checked out some of our
recurring programs, please check us out!

English Class (Friday afternoons)
New Futures (monthly)
Digital Drop In (Friday Mornings)
Conversation Café (Wednesday
afternoons)
Math Study Group (Monday
afternoons)

COME FOR A BYTE
Bring your smartphone or tablet on the
following dates to learn more about your
device: 

 January 7th
 February 25th 
 March 25th 

In partnership with Stettler Public Library.
Located in the board room across from the
Library.  Includes lunch.  No cost, but
registration is required.  Please contact the
Library at 403-742-2292.

CAEC SUPPORT
Stettler Learning Centre promotes and
provides support for adult learners in
Canadian Adult Education Credential
readiness (High School Equivalency). One
of our student advisors will work with you
so you receive the best support on your
journey from registration to completing
your CAEC exams.

www.stettlerlearning.com

https://www.stettlerlearning.com/


Sincerely,

Patrick Paulo

OUR PARTNERS

We feel incredibly grateful to provide opportunities
to support your life long learning goals.

As the new year approaches, we thank all of our
partners, students, program participants, visitors and
all who we have met in this amazing community!

On behalf of the Stettler Adult Learning Centre’s
Board of Directors and Staff, we wish you a joyful
holiday season and a fantastic New Year!

Happy Holidays
WARM WISHES
AND A HAPPY
NEW YEAR


